
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear colleagues  
 
I have arranged training sessions in January as listed below. 
 
Support from the members of the Officials Committee would be welcomed 
 
The modules to be covered are: - Contemporary Issues & FINA Rules update 2017 and I 
will be running training sessions as listed below in January.  
 
These will be as follows:- 
1.   Jan 7th (Sunday) 10am - 12 noon at The Three Pears, Wainwright Way, 
                                                                 Worcester.   WR4 9FA  (Nr J6 on M5) 
2.   Jan 11th (Thursday) 7:30pm - 9:30pm at Quinton Methodist Church, 
                                                               Ridgeway Avenue, Halesowen, B62 9AU         
If attending the Halesowen session, DO NOT use the entrance from the     
Car Park, but walk round the front of the building to the next doors. 
 
Please endeavour to attend as there are no further sessions planned.  If you cannot 
attend then I may be able to provide a link to Institute of Swimming who run the on 
line CPD. 
 
I would be grateful if you could let me know your intentions. 
 
IN ADDITION could you please update me on your progress towards assessment as 
there will be assessment sessions arranged during the first few months of 2018.  If I do 
not know that you are ready then I cannot invite you. Please contact me direct, do not 
wait for your club officials organiser to do it for you. 
 
Kind regards 
Roy Jones 
WCSA 
Officials Training Co-ordinator 
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